
 

 

Date:   January 6, 2021 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe manufacturers of an 
approximate 12% increase on all fire sprinkler pipe effective immediately. 

• Anvil and Smith Cooper International have announced the below increases 
effective February 1, 2021. 

• Anvil Pipe Hangers & Supports – 6-8% 
• Anvil Strut – 8% 
• All Thread Rod – 7-10% 
• SCI Ductile Iron Threaded Fittings – 6% 
• SCI Cast Iron Threaded Fittings – 6% 
• SCI Malleable Iron Threaded Fittings – 6% 
• SCI Flanged Fittings – 6% 
• Anvil Steel Welded Pipe Nipples – 6% 
• Anvil Seamless Steel Pipe Nipples – 6% 
• Anvil Steel Pipe Couplings – 6% 
• SCI Carbon Steel Seamless Pipe Nipples – 6% 
• SCI Carbon Steel Welded Pipe Nipples – 6% 
• SCI Merchant Steel Fittings – 6% 
• FPPI (Brass Products Only) – 6% 
• Merit Products – various % 
• SPF Fire Protection O-Lets – various % 
• SCI Cooplet Weld Outlets – various % 
• SCI Stainless Steel Threaded and Weld Fittings, Forged Fittings and 

Outlets, Nipples & Flanges – 12.5% 
• SCI Bronze Fittings – 6% 
• SCI Brass Nipples – 6% 
• SCI Lead Free Fittings, Valves a Plumbing Specialties – 6-15% 

• Eaton has announced an average increase of 4-7% on all B-Line products 
effective February 1, 2021. 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


